
TransGrid Reference Number:   2021-616 

Proposal: Notice of Exhibition – Eraring Battery Energy Storage System (SSD-15950052) 

I noticed this one in the In box: FYI 

Confirming, I have recently requested a landowner consent letter for the proponent by ETMHC as 
per attached email confirmation from the Lumea Program Manager (Elissa Jane). To this end, a copy 
of the EIS has been provided relating to the consent as per attached for reference.  

As confirmed on the attached email, Lumea is currently working with the customer to scope the 
connection works in order to provide an Offer to Connect and establish a connection agreement for 
this project.  

Therefore, no further comments are required from a Property perspective as the facility will connect 
into the TransGrid’s Eraring 500kV Substation site only.  

Regards 

Michael 

Michael Platt 

Development Assessment & Control Officer | Network Planning and Operations 
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